
Protect Your Ash

The Emerald Ash Borer is a damaging insect that is in the process of 
moving through Connecticut, devastating ash trees as it goes.  

The Connecticut Tree Protective Association is offering a full day 
workshop for professionals and homeowners who wish to know more 

about the emerald ash borer.  The workshop will include details on 
identifying the insect and the damage it does and on protecting ash 
trees in the presence of this insect.  A field tour is included.  Arborists, 

tree wardens, landscape professionals and homeowners are all invited.  

Where:  

When:

Registration Fee:
(lunch included)

Durham Fire House
12 Main Street, Durham
September 3, 2015 
8 am to 3 pm
$45 CTPA members 
$55 non-members

From the Invasive, Exotic Emerald Ash Borer

For details, visit the CTPA website at www.CTPA.org.
Or, call the CTPA office are 203-484-2512.
Register by mail or on-line.  Pre-registration is preferred.


